The State Public Charter School Commission‘s List of Four Approved
Independent Auditors

The Hawai‘i State Public Charter School Commission (Commission) has a list of four approved
independent auditors that schools can utilize for their annual audits. They are:

CW Associates, CPAs

Carbonaro CPAs and Management Group
Jay Miyaki CPA, LLC

N&K CPAs. INC

At its June 25, 2020 General Business meeting, the Commission approved a list of the three
auditors submitted by a Commission working group to be implemented on July 1, 2021.

The following year, at its July 8, 2021 General Business meeting, the Commission voted to add
Carbonara CPAs to the list of approved auditors.

Under Hawai‘i Revised Statute §302D-32, each charter school shall annually complete an
independent financial audit that complies with the requirements of its authorizer and the
Department of Education. The authorizer shall provide to each charter school it oversees a list
of approved independent auditors, from which the charter school shall select one independent
auditor to comply with this section.

Any prospective auditors or firms interested in conducting charter school audits should contact
Finance & Operations Director Danny Vasconcellos Jr. at (808)586-5228 or
danny.vasconcellos@spcsc.hawaii.gov for further assistance.


https://www.cwa.cpa/
https://www.carbocpa.com/
https://www.miyakicpa.com/
https://www.nkcpa.com/

